
I’ve learned many things being a tutor. It made my
communication skills stronger. I used be an introvert
before I started tutoring, but when I interacted with
students, it gave me a lot of confidence. I prepare my
own material for the students so that it is easy for
them to understand the concept. Instead of trying to
tutor students continuously, I give them some
challenging problems to make things more interesting
and engaging.

- SRI VARSHINI PRIYA BITLA

A PSG Event held at the LI Campus this December

As Student Leaders, you all impact, support, and help
our New York Tech students & together we work to
uplift and empower the community.

Hear from our fellow ASE Student Leader about their
tutoring experience!

Remember to submit all your
timesheets by Thursday of this
week (December 22, 2022)
Make sure to check your email in
January 2023 for any updates in
preparation for the Spring
semester

Practice SELF CARE. This can come
in many different forms, but make
sure to take time of doing
something for YOURSELF that YOU
ENJOY.
Spend quality time with your loved
ones or loved things!
Read books that may NOT be
academic.
Stay physically active, exercise,
and externalize

55 students enjoyed this end-of-semester
PSG event playing board games, painting,
and decorating cookies!!

Great work team. See you next semester !

@NYITenrichment

https://www.instagram.com/nyitenrichment/

